
 
To: Adam Clapton <adam.clapton@witney-tc.gov.uk>  
Subject: Re: Grant application form from Lowland Rescue Oxfordshire 

 
Dear Adam, 
 
First of all I would like to say a huge thank you to you all for awarding Lowland 
Rescue the full amount from our application. We really appreciate it and look forward 
to being able to enhance our TRiM capabilities within our team as a result of the 
councils generosity.  
 
We are also very keen, as an organisation, to continue relationships with all the 
councils and their representatives we operate within… 
 
Thank you again for your support and kind regards 
 
Alexandra Bradbury 
 
Fundraising Lead & Search Technician 
Lowland Rescue Oxfordshire 
 
 


